From: John Thomas |

Sent: 06 June 2018 08:55

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>; rory.lov<jj
saveprincesparad

Subject: Road closure proposal Princes Parade, Hythe, Kent

Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254
I am objecting to the above proposal

Many reasons to save this road. Traffic congestion in surrounding area will increase and
further bottle necks and possible accidents from frustrated motorists. Drivers driving around
looking for places to stop/park.

There will be major congestion in surrounding residential streets. The loss of this direct route
between Hythe and Seabrook will affect many users.

The current road and sea wall is a combined unit. The disruption and building works
necessary to remove this road - should planning be granted will entail prolonged building
works.

Yours
John Sinclaire-Thomas Mr.





